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The Philippine Embassy in Beijing, China enjoins Filipinos who have migrated 

to other countries including their Philippine-born children aged 16 years old and 
above, OFWs, including those who lost jobs and those stranded due to the COVID-
19 pandemic to take part in the World Health Organization’s (WHO) ApartTogether 
Survey, which is available in 37 languages, including English and Tagalog, through 
the following web links: 
 

https://www.aparttogetherstudy.org/ 
https://rws.my-survey.host/index.php/271432?lang=en 

 
ApartTogether is a global study which aims to better understand the 

psychosocial impact of COVID-19 on refugees and migrants. The results of the 
survey will be used to inform and support policy and decision-makers on how they 
can better support refugees and migrants during and after this global health crisis. 
 

ApartTogether is a collaboration between WHO, across its regional offices, 
the UN System, and a consortium or research centers led by Ghent University 
(Belgium) and University of Copenhagen (Denmark). 
   

The responses will ensure that the situation of Filipinos will be considered in 
any new policies because of the COVID-19 pandemic. 
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